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Tuesday 13th June 2023 

 

Male Appreciation Day 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This coming Friday we will be celebrating ‘Male Appreciation Day’ at Bonneville. We would like 

children to think of male role-models who have, in different ways, inspired them or given them 

encouragement to follow a dream or ambition. This could be a sports-star, someone in their family 

or anyone who they feel has inspired them in some way. 

 

We would like children to design a piece of art work highlighting the inspirational person whom 

they have chosen. This is a home work task and children can design their own piece of work but 

their entry must have: 

 

 Name of their inspirational male role-model 

 An image of that person- photograph, image or drawing 

 Words or a few sentences highlighting why they have chosen this person. 

 

A template that can be used will be sent out by class teachers, however we are encouraging 

children to design their own piece of artwork if that is what they want to do. 

 

All entries should be returned to school no later than Wednesday 21st June. Entries will be judged 

and the best pieces will then be turned into a display wonderful in school.  

 

We look forward to viewing the many inspirational male role-models that the children have 

chosen. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. F. Connelly 

Senior Assistant Head teacher- Inclusion 

 


